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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

CAN’Art 
Come see what we have created with the cans you  

donated! 

We invite all students and families of Sacred Heart school  

to view the CAN’Art designs created by our Grade 6  

students tomorrow at the Timmins Square.  These  

designs will be on display from 9 a.m. to 8 p.m.  We  

would also invite everyone to vote for their favourite  

design.  PLEASE NOTE that all canned goods will be  

donated to a local food bank the following day. 

 

SHOOT THE PUCK 
Can you shoot a puck? 

We are inviting all students to bring $1.00 to school this 

Friday.  In doing so, students will have the opportunity to 

shoot a puck and hit a target on a hockey net.  If 



successful, your childs’ name will be put in a draw for a 

Cinema 6 gift certificate.  Please NOTE that the reason 

for this event is two-fold: FUN & CHARITY.  All money 

raised will go to KidSport to support children who would 

like to participate in organized sports but are financially 

unable to do so. 

 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing 

your child at these events! 

 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mme Furlott 

 

 


